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BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

ELECTION NOMINATIONS 
 
Nominations are now being taken for 

the open seats on the 
Hoop Historians Board 
of Directors. If you know 
of a worthy candidate to 

serve, please submit your request to 
Executive Director Joe Spagnolo by 
March 1. Board of Directors 
applicants must be a member in 
good standing for at least three 
consecutive years before serving on 
the Board. The election will take 
place at the Annual Meeting. There 
will be two (2) two-year terms and 
one (1) one-year term on this year’s 
ballot. Send your nominations to 
hoophistorians@hotmail.com  
 

 
DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE  

WHO SHOULD BE A  
HOOP HISTORIAN?  

 

Applications are now 
being accepted for 
new membership to 
the Hoop Historians.  

Candidates who have been to three 
Final Fours and have been a Friend 
of the Hoop Historians for at least 
one year, are eligible to become a 
member. Applications will be 
accepted through March 1 and the 
application form can be found on the 
Hoop Historians website at: 
www.hoophistorians.com/application.htm.  
In addition, individuals who have 
distinguished themselves by giving 
their time and service to promoting 
goodwill through basketball may be 
considered as an Honorary Member.  
Those nominations can be sent to 
hoophistorians@hotmail.com by the 
March 1 deadline. 
 

 
HOOP HISTORIANS 

FINAL FOUR EVENTS 
BEING PLANNED 

 
Plans for the Hoop 
Historians Annual 
Business Meeting & 
the Hoop Historians 

Final Four Reception are being 
finalized.  Both events will take place 
at the Hoop Historians Headquarters 
Hotel, The Embassy Suites by 
Hilton New Orleans, 315 Julia 
Street, and will be held on Sunday, 
April 3, 2022.  The Annual Business 
Meeting will take place at 5:00 pm 
local time and will be followed by the 
Final Four Reception which will run 
from 6:00-8:00 pm.  The Reception 
replaces the Hoop Historians 
Thursday night Welcome Dinner and 
will occupy the time slot of the former 
NABC Awards Show, which will not 
take place.  The Reception will 
feature heavy appetizers and a two-
hour open bar, serving beer, wine, 
soft drinks, and water.  The cost for 
the Hoop Historians Final Four 
Reception will be $40 per person.  
Payment will be only accepted at the 
door.  Additional information on the 
Hoop Historians schedule for Final 
Four Week will be included in future 
editions of the Hoop Historians 
News, as well as on our group 
website at: www.hoophistorians.com 

 

 
JOIN THE MADNESS 

 
APRIL 2 & 4, 2022 

 
           HOOP HISTORIANS 
                          PHOTO GALLERY 

    

Send your pictures to: 
                       hoophistorians@hotmail.com 

 

 
   

GO BULLDOGS:  Pam and Tom Tallarito 
made the trip to see a game at the historic 

Hinkle Fieldhouse in Indianapolis. 

 

 
 

MEET THE MAYOR: DePaul Scorer’s Table 
members take time out to pose with  
Chicago Mayor Lori Lightfoot before  

a recent game at Wintrust Arena. 

 

 
 

BRINGING THE BLING:  Joe Spagnolo (left) 
presented awards to the top players at this 
year’s Hinsdale Central Holiday Classic.   
The All-Tournament Team was named in  

his honor after starting the high school 
tournament seven years ago. 

 

JOIN US AT OUR NEXT 
HOOP HISTORIANS 

ROUNDTABLE DISCUSSION 
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 6 

Zoom – 7pm EST / 4pm PST 

Return to New Orleans 
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